Meeting with MassDEP regarding proposed framework for Nitrogen Sensitve Areas

Afternoon-

MassDEP Southeast Regional Director Millie Garcia-Serrano asked that I reach out to you to schedule a meeting to discuss MassDEP's proposed framework regarding Nitrogen Sensitive Areas (NSA). The purpose of this meeting would be for us to discuss the proposed regulatory framework for NSA, Watershed Permitting, and the status of your Town's wastewater management plan.

If you would send me potential dates in August for either an in-person (we'd go to you, but would need a hybrid option for some of our team members) or all virtual meeting and who from your Town would be in attendance. Generally speaking a Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday are more flexible on our end. Depending on the date selected we would likely have from MassDEP Southeast Region Millie, Gerard Martin (Deputy Regional Director Bureau of Water Resources), and our wastewater engineers. We will also invite MassDEP Boston staff working on this project, MaryBeth Chubb, Maria Pinaud and Tim Jones. Once we have a date and time I can get you a list of attendees from our end.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me.

Many thanks, Jen

Jennifer Viveiros
Deputy Regional Director- Administrative Services
MassDEP Southeast Regional Office
20 Riverside Drive
Lakeville, MA 02347

Board of Health has said they want to meet with the Select Board and the Shellfish Group will join us too before a meeting with the MassDEP.